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Friday, September 2, 2022 

 PE Lessons in School 

Dear Parents,  

This year we are lucky to be working alongside a fantastic external agency, Premier 

Education, to run many of our PE lessons. To maximise the time we have with them, we are 

asking for the children to come dressed in their PE kits every Tuesday. This will enable 

the children to spend less time changing and more time taking part in the PE lesson. PE 

kits will need to be returned to school on a Wednesday morning so that the children have 

their PE kits in school for their second lesson later in the week.  

Most of our PE takes place outside taking advantage of our big, flat playground. This does 

mean that the children need suitable clothing.  

What do they need to wear.  

• A plain t-shirt  

• A hoody or jumper 

• Black, grey or navy leggings, tracksuit bottoms or jogging trousers 

• Trainers suitable for running around (not boots, slip on shoes or school shoes) 

Please ensure that every item has their name on it. 

If you have any further queries, please see to the school office. 

Thank you 

Miss Macaulay 

PE Subject Lead 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 
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